
From: Latisha Heilman

To: Patrick Duxbury; 

CC: stephmat@axion.net; 

Subject: RE: Sidon and Consolidated Goldwin

Date: Thursday, November 02, 2006 4:52:54 PM

Attachments:

Hi Patrick,
 
I have the responses to the IR’s completed and am just waiting to hear back from 
DIAND if they had any questions regarding the responses I provided for their 
individual IR’s.  The IR responses will be submitted as soon as I get word back from 
them.  I am hoping by the beginning of next week.
 
Thank you,
Latisha
 

From: Patrick Duxbury [mailto:PDuxbury@mveirb.nt.ca]  
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2006 3:48 PM 
To: Latisha Heilman 
Subject: Sidon and Consolidated Goldwin
 
Good afternoon Latisha,
 
I am just checking in with you to see if there is any news on your work regarding 
these EAs.
 
Regard,
 
Patrick Duxbury,  M.Sc. 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
P.O Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 
 
Phone: (867) 766-7062 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
email: pduxbury@mveirb.nt.ca
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